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THE QUESTION: 

 

“In return for the construction of a new GP surgery and the reservation of 

land for the possible future expansion of the Primary School and/or for the 

erection of a new building for the pre-school group, the Neighbourhood Plan 

will allocate land on the Sopworth Road site for the erection of up to 45 

dwellings including affordable housing for local people.” 

 

 
 

THE RESULT: 

THOSE LIVING WITHIN THE PARISH 

 

YES                                         330         (93.75%) 

NO                                         22           (6.25%) 

TOTAL                                   352 

 

THOSE LIVING OUTSIDE OF THE PARISH 

 

YES                                         191         (99.5%) 

NO                                         1              (0.5%) 

TOTAL                                   192 

 

 


